
 

 
 

Rogers Street Sidewalk Study 

 
 
 
 
Monroe County is committed to keeping the community informed and engaged throughout the Rogers Street 
Sidewalk Study. As part of the study process, the County values and will review any public comments 
submitted. Feel free to use the map on the back of this form to mark up any routes or areas that the project 
team should be aware of. Comments may be submitted at the County Highway Department Office located at 
501 N. Morton Street, Suite 216, Bloomington, IN  47404 or to the offices of VS Engineering located at 120 W. 
7th Street, Suite 306, Bloomington, IN  47404. Comments may also be submitted via email to 
jeisenhauer@vsengineering.com.  To keep the project moving forward, we ask that all comments be submitted 
by June 27th.  

 
 
 
Date:  __________________ 
 
Name:  ____________________________________________________________________ 
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PROJECT COMMENT FORM 

COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS  

GENERAL CONTACT INFORMATION 



 

 


